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Melny kovyc h, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 

Dear Mr. Wordenr 

Wednesday, January 06,201 0 9:49 AM 

Subject: your comments in cas 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Power Co. (American 
Electric Power Co.) Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it 
considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00459. Please 
reference it in any future correspondence regarding this case. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew M el n y kovy c h 
Director of Com m u n ications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2010 7:51 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Ky Power increase 

_________________-------------------------- 
From: REDACTED 

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 201 0 7:51:20 PM 
To: PSC .. Public Information Officer 
Subject: Ky Power increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Kentucky Power is a for profit business ... they had some bad weather related expenses.. as 
a business owner I understand..but electric is a nececessity not a luxury.. they should do 
what the rest of us do ... suck it up. After a period of  near devastating collapse in the 
economy based on corporate greed, I'm indignant to  think this rate increase would be 
approved, putting an extra burden on families who at  this point are simply trying to  survive, 
let alone profit from it. 

sincerely, 
Tom Worden 
Wp Studio 
Ashland, KY 

1/6/2010 


